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My business, Koerner Camera Systems is the primary supplier of camera packages 

in the Pacific Northwest.  We have done most of the major productions that have 

come through the region for the past 20 years, from Grimm and Wild to Portlandia 

and Criminal. The increase in the film inceptive will have a direct impact on my 

business and employees which will in turn have an impact on the rest of the film 

community.  Over the past year we have reduced the number of employees form 14 

to 9.  Whatever the State can do to increase the amount of production coming to 

Oregon will be extremely beneficial.  

 

Thank you for your time.  Michael Koerner  


